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SAFETY MESSAGE 
There are many students who walk along, or cross, 
some of the local creeks on their way to and from
Copper Cliff Public School. With the milder weather
coming and the faster flow in some of these creeks, the 
ice surface may not be safe. There are also some areas
where there will be open water.  
Children should be reminded of the dangers 
related to quick flowing waterways. Everyone 
should avoid even walking near them as there is 
always the potential of slipping off the edge. Let's 
work together to keep our children and our 
community safe! 

AWARDS CEREMONY 
On Thursday, March 7, at 1:45 p.m. we will be holding
our first term awards ceremony recognizing our
students’ achievements!  All parents/guardians are 
welcome to attend! 

NHL TICKET RAFFLE 
Congratulations to Angie Sowa (Ticket #132) who is
the winner of our NHL Ticket Raffle!  Thank you to 
Cooper Rental and Derek Cashmore for donating the 
tickets and Kevin Oleksiw for donating our “Best
Seller” prizes.  Annabelle Greenough was the winner
for selling the most tickets!  Congratulations!  We were 
able to raise $5420.00 for our Grade 7/8 End of Year 
Trip! 

SPECIAL FOOD ORDERS 
When ordering food for our special food days 
parents are asked to please send separate cheques 
or exact money for each order.  For instance, if 
your child is ordering pizza, wraps and Herc’s 
please send in three different payments.  Each 
order is put towards a different purpose and 
orders are sent to each appropriate class.  To 
ensure your child receives their proper order we 
ask that all payments are made on time and 
individually so that we may avoid errors.  We also 
ask that payments for field trips and other special 
events are also paid separately and not included in 
food payments.  Thank you for your cooperation. 

MAPLE SYRUP FUNDRAISER 
We are excited to start fundraising with La Sucrerie du
Violoneux a maple syrup producer in Quebec.  We will 
be selling one litre bottles for $20.00.  All profits will go 
towards our grade 7/8 year end trip.  Our logo will be 
printed on the bottles.  Order forms need to be back to 
the school on Friday, March 29th, 2019.  Syrup will be
delivered in April after our order is placed.  Thanks for 
your support! 

COMING SOON! 
There is a new way for parents to pay for field trips,

yearbooks, hot lunches, spirit wear, agendas, athletic

fees and more.
 
It is called School Cash Online and it is being launched

at our school this spring.

Learn more about this new way to pay at

rainbowschools.ca.
 

FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT 
Wednesday, March 6, 2019
Gymnasium @ 6 PM
Hosted by: CCPS School Council
Sponsored by: Sudbury Credit Union
FREE Popcorn, Just Bring Your Own Water Bottle
Parents must supervise their children. 

ATTENDANCE AND PUNCTUALITY 
It is extremely important for all students to arrive and
be ready for class on time.  Students who walk to 
school or parents who drive their children to school
need to arrive before the beginning of the school day at
8:45 am.  Late arrivals are very disruptive to a child’s 
learning as well as the learning of other students.  In 
addition, picking students up early from school can be
equally disruptive.  Students with a high number of
absences and/or lates, may be referred to our
attendance counsellor.  Join us in helping instill these
positive work habits in our students. 

HAVE A FUN AND 
SAFE MARCH 
BREAK!!! 

http:rainbowschools.ca
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